
Subject: Re: Please bring back drag'n'drop copy
Posted by Mindtraveller on Tue, 05 May 2009 07:35:34 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

luzr wrote on Mon, 04 May 2009 12:05Well, "902r186" is no longer relevant - we are not updating
"version.h" in svn at the moment (but it is something to consider).

If you are building from svn, please use svn revision number as reference. Then it would be good
to write SVN version number in About dialog (instead of deprecated ***r***) to avoid any confusion
in future.
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